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RESIGNATION OF TWO MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF STATUTORY 

AUDITORS 

 

Rome, 19 April 2022 – Autostrade per l’Italia announces that Mrs Giulia De Martino e Mr 

Alberto De Nigro have resigned from the position of standing statutory auditor of the Company 

from the date of the Shareholders meeting called to appoint the new members of the Board 

of Statutory Auditors. 

The Company is thankful to Mrs De Martino and Mr De Nigro for their valuable contribution  

within the Board of Statutory Auditors. 
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